
  

  
 

  

Voting By Mail in the March 8, 2022 Elections 

How to request, return, & track your mail ballot 
 
 

March 8, 2022, is Election Day in the Special General Election for 
Florida House District 88 and 19 municipalities across Palm Beach 
County.  
 

Voting by mail is convenient, secure, and reliable, and your Elections 
Office provides several safe and easy ways to request and return your 
mail ballot. 
 
 

Requesting your Vote-by-Mail Ballot 

If you haven't already requested your Vote-by-Mail ballot, you may 
request a mail ballot online at VotePalmBeach.gov, by emailing 
votebymail@votepalmbeach.gov, or by calling (561) 656-6208. Voters 
must provide their Florida Driver's License or Florida ID, or the last 
four digits of their Social Security Number when making their request.  
 

The deadline to request that a Vote-by-Mail ballot be mailed to you is 
5:00 p.m. on February 26, 2022. If you miss the deadline, you may 
pick up a Vote-by-Mail ballot in person at one of our four (4) offices 
through 5:00 p.m. on March 7, 2022. 
 
 

Returning your Vote-by-Mail Ballot 

http://www.votepalmbeach.gov/
mailto:votebymail@votepalmbeach.gov


Vote-by-Mail ballots can be returned by mail using the pre-paid 
postage return envelope or in person at any of our four (4) offices 
during office hours.  
 

Secure drop boxes will be available from February 26, 2022, through 
March 6, 2022, at designated drop off locations across the county, 
including: 

• All four (4) of the county’s Early Voting locations during 
Early Voting hours. 

• The secure official drop box located outside each of our 
Main, South, and North County Elections offices or inside 
of our West County Elections Office. 

  
Vote-by-Mail ballots must be received by our main office by 
7:00 p.m. on Election Day, Tuesday, March 8, 2022. 

 
 

  

CLICK TO VIEW MAP OF DROP BOX LOCATIONS & HOURS 

  

 

Drop box locations and hours were established pursuant to Senate Bill 90 (2021)  
and state law. 

 
 

  

Tracking Your Vote-by-Mail Ballot 

You can track your Vote-by-Mail ballot from the moment you request 
it until the time we receive it back at our office. Visit the “My Status” 
page at VotePalmBeach.gov to track your ballot to ensure your vote is 
processed and will be counted.  
 
 

Informed Delivery 

Your Palm Beach County Elections Office encourages all voters to 
sign-up for Informed Delivery with the U.S. Postal Service. Informed 
Delivery is a secure, FREE feature that provides eligible residential 
consumers with a digital preview of their incoming mail and packages. 
 

You can conveniently view what’s arriving in your mailbox via email 
notifications, an online dashboard, or mobile app. As a voter, you will 
have a more convenient and secure “vote at home” experience, 

https://files.constantcontact.com/9179215a701/257d5010-9b64-4968-aee2-b2b72dde814f.pdf?rdr=true
https://www.votepalmbeach.gov/


because you will be able to see when your Election Mail will arrive. 
Learn more about Informed Delivery and sign up at www.usps.com.  
 

  
Important Dates & Deadlines 

The deadline to register to vote was February 7, 2022. 
 

The deadline to request that a Vote-by-Mail ballot be mailed to you is 
5:00 p.m. on February 26, 2022. 

 

Vote-by-Mail ballots must be received by our main office by 7:00 p.m. 
on Election Day, Tuesday, March 8, 2022.  

 

Early Voting is available Saturday, February 26, through Sunday, 
March 6, 2022. Early Voting locations are open from 10:00 a.m. to 

7:00 p.m. 
 

Election Day is Tuesday, March 8, 2022. Polls are open from 7:00 
a.m. to 7:00 p.m. 

 

For more information about voting in the March 8th elections, please 
visit VotePalmBeach.gov or call (561) 656-6200.  

 
 

  
 

   

  

North County Branch Office 
Northeast County Courthouse 
3188 PGA Blvd., Rm. #2401 

Palm Beach Gardens, FL 33410 
(561) 624-6555 

 

South County Branch Office 
Southeast PBC Admin Complex 

345 S. Congress Ave., Rm. #103 
Delray Beach, FL 33445 

(561) 276-1226 
 

West County Branch Office 
West County Office Building 

2976 State Road #15, 2nd Floor 
Belle Glade, FL 33430 

(561) 922-1114 
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